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PERSONNEL  

  

Management/Confidential Employee Assignments and Transfers  

  

The assignment of management/confidential employees should be for the good of the District.  

Different strengths and abilities should be utilized where they are most needed and most 

effective.  

  

Transfer should always be discussed with the personnel involved prior to a final decision.  Notice 

of reassignment, whenever practical, should be given early enough, preferable before the end of 

the school year, to allow for adequate preparation for the move and an orderly transfer of 

responsibilities.  

  

The assignment of management/confidential employees shall be made by the Superintendent.    

  


